M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
September 7, 2016
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for Florence Elementary School- Parking Lot (Phase 2) 

BG#15-304

The proposals were received on Tuesday, September 6 at 11:30a.m., with Century Construction submitting the lowest bid of $72,200.  Alternate No.1 for work in the right-of-way, which will be completed by the City of Florence will be rejected.  This alternate was included at the request of KDE to identify the cost if the contractor was to perform the work on behalf of the City. 
I recommend approval of the recommended bid and revised BG-1 for the Florence Parking lot, as submitted.
Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
